
 

 
28th March 2025 

 

Dear parents, carers and families 

  

Ofsted Inspection   

 

Thank you so much for the many messages of positivity, support and kindness we received from 

the community during our Ofsted inspection this week. I was so proud of all of our students and 

staff and enjoyed showing the team the full range of what we offer as a school.  I look forward 

to sharing the outcome with you when the report is finalised after the Easter holidays.   

 

Non-uniform  

Our student council vote on the three school charities that we support each year. This term, we 

will be fundraising for the NSPCC. As part of this, we will be having a non-uniform day on Friday, 

4th April. Students are requested to bring at least £1 as a donation.   

 

British Values and Protected Characteristics  

As part of our Personal, Social and Health Education curriculum, we teach students regularly 

about tolerance, respect and the rule of law. We do not tolerate bullying or abuse of any type 

and do not accept racism, sexism or any kind of discrimination in our school community. Please 

join us in supporting these core values and do not hesitate to let us know if you have any 

feedback or your child shares information with you which it would help for us to follow up.   

 

Easter Holiday  

The Spring Term ends on Friday, 4th April and we encourage everyone to take time during the 

holidays to have a well-earned rest. Alongside this, students in Year 11 and 13 will be making 

final preparations for exams. We will be running a range of support and revision sessions over 

Easter and are keen to give guidance and support to all students at this crucial time. If you 

have any questions about revision or exam guidance, please do not hesitate to contact your 

child’s Head of Year. After the long Easter Weekend, all students return on Tuesday 22nd April.   

 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
 

Dan Wendon 

Headteacher 
  

 


